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Women of the Way: Embracing the Camino--Learn 
about modern-day pilgrims, preparations for hiking 
the Camino, and life on The Way.

This millennium-old pilgrimage attracts people from 
around the world, not only for religious reasons, but 
for health, culture, and adventure. Learn why through 
conversations with modern-day female pilgrims.

Though the book is about Jane’s journey and the 
discussions with women she meets on the pilgrimage, 
it is not a “chic” book. It is about embracing the 
Camino, the personal changes, and the beauty and 
appeal of the most popular of all pilgrimages to 
Santiago de Compostela, the Camino Francés.
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Review summary: (As of October 7, 2014)

Amazon: 53 Reviews: 4 out of 5 stars

Reviews and Reader Comments:

“An articulate, well-observed and thoughtful look at 
walking the Camino.” ~ Adam Nathan 

“I felt as though I, too, was a pilgrim as I saw the 
beautiful landscapes Jane described, felt the tiredness 
she experienced, enjoyed the food along with her, 
laughed and cried with her.” ~ Elizabeth Chandler 

“My husband, John (62), and I are reading your book 
while we prepare to walk the Camino in May of 2013. 
We are loving it! I like your honesty and factual 
approach. Your descriptions have caused us to laugh 
and almost cry at times. Thank you! We are reading a 
little each day and John reminds me to bring the book 
in the car or to bed. The spirit of the Camino is 
already appearing in our relationship as we prepare. I 
can see a change and it is wonderful!” ~ Kim Todaro 

“Even if one doesn't plan to walk the Camino, this is a 
refreshing book.” ~ todakat
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